
LONGVALE AND WOODBROOK RESURFACING WORK 

CONSTRUCTION START: WEDNESDAY AUGUST 14, 2024 
 
Phillips Paving has announced that they have scheduled their crews to begin roadway repair and 
resurfacing work on Longvale Avenue and Woodbrook Avenue. The work will include pavement 
planning, partial depth and full depth repairs of the roadway. Once all pavement repairs are 
completed the streets will be resurfaced with asphalt and a chip seal/fog seal will be applied to 
the asphalt.  The area of construction is shown below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The contractor is scheduled to begin construction on, or about, Wednesday August 14, 2024.  
The majority of the work will utilize paving and milling machines. The contractor will utilize other 
equipment when making full-depth repairs to the road. The contractor will minimize disruption to 
traffic and driveway access during construction as best as they can. The City’s construction 
inspection firm, Quality Control Inspection (QCI), will be providing inspection for this project.   
 
During construction temporary lane closures may be required at various times throughout and the 
contractor will be using flaggers to direct traffic.  Please proceed with caution through the work 
zone for your safety and the safety of the construction workers.  If work is occurring directly 
in front of your house, you may temporarily lose access to your driveway.  The contractor will 
provide 24-hour notice if this is likely to occur, and they will work to restore access to your 
driveway as soon as work progresses past your driveway.  

Your patience and cooperation is appreciated.  


